
  
 
 

Saint Lawrence & Saint Philip 
 Roman Catholic Churches   

Fr. Marc Solomon - Pastor  
Deacon Paul McCoy - Deacon  

 
Weekend Masses 

    
Saturday @ 5:00 pm at St. Lawrence 

Sunday   @ 8:00 am at St. Philip 
Sunday   @ 10:00 am at St. Lawrence 

(Live-Streamed For Your Convenience)  
Weekday Masse 

 All at St. Lawrence    
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday  & Friday - 8:00am  
Wednesday - 12:00pm 

              

      
Holy Hour    

  
Tuesday Evenings 6:00 at St. Lawrence 

 
    First Friday  

 
Adoration 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
Mass @5:15 pm at St. Lawrence  

Reconciliation:   
             

Saturday @ 4:15pm to 4:45pm at St. Lawrence 
Sunday @ 7:30am at St. Philip 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday In Ordinary Time 



  

                                                         St. Lawrence & St. Philip Church 

Sick Calls 
 

Visits to the hospitals are made 
per patient request. Please notify 
the office of any hospitalization, 

Communion to the sick and 
shut-in visits.  Emergencies will 

be addressed at any time. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
 

Parishioners are requested  
to contact the pastor  

at least six months in advance  
to begin preparation. 

 Participation is required in   
Pre-Cana  or  Engagement Encounter. 

Sponsor Certificates  
 

Letters of recommendation issued 
only to confirmed parishioners  

(age 16+) in good standing, 
 who attend Mass regularly and  
support the parish with time, 

treasure or talent. 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

By appointment.   
Please call the Parish Office 

 for more information.   
Pre-Baptismal instruction  

is required.   
 

    
          
 

 
  

  
Monday, September 19, 2022 

Weekday  
8:00 AM    James & Virginia Fratalia 

( Estate ) 

 
Tuesday, September 20,  2022 

Saints  Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Priest, and 
Paul Chong Ha-sang, and Companions, Martyrs  

8:00 AM    Helen Anstead 
( Rose Teed & Family ) 

 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 
S. Matthew, Apostle and Evangelist 

 

 12:00 PM   Anna Thomas  
( St. Philip Parish ) 

 
Thursday, September 22,  2022 

Weekday  
Ellen Pry 

( Linda White & Family ) 
 

Friday, September 23, 2022  
St. Pius of Pietrelcina, Priest  

Don Wickwire 
( John and Ilene Hosey ) 

  

Saturday, September 24, 2022  
Weekday  

5:00 PM    Heidi Hosey-McGurk 
( Jim & Norella Consedine ) 

 

Sunday, September 25,  2022 
Twenty-Sixth Sunday In Ordinary Time  

8:00 AM    For The People Of St. Lawrence & St. Philip  

10:00 AM    Dave Diehl  
( In Memory of His Birthday ) 

(  His Family ) 

Mass Intentions 

 
Contact Information 

Fr. Marc Solomon 
Email - marcjosephsolomon@yahoo.com 

 
Deacon Paul McCoy  

Email - pwmccoy@aol.com 
 

Parish Office 
Lori Adamson 

Phone - 814-756-3623    Fax - 814-756--5918 
Email - stlawrencealbion@gmail.com   

 
Faith Formation  

Susie Muetzel, OFS  
Faith Formation Leader  

814-464-6196 or 814-756-3623 
Email - stlawrencelife@gmail.com 

 
Center/Rental Information 

Renae Mihalak 
814-756-4840 -- Leave a Message. 

 
Parish Office Hours  
9:00 am till 2:00 pm  

Monday thru Thursday  
 

Lector Schedule 
 

Saturday, September 24 – 5:00 pm –  Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, September 25 – 10:00 pm –  Susie Muetzel 

 

Saturday, October 1 – 5:00 pm –  Marge Mayer 

Sunday, October 2 – 10:00 pm –  Carl Pry 

Saturday, October 8 – 5:00 pm –  Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, October 9 – 10:00 pm –  Rob Adamczyk 

 

Saturday, October 15 – 5:00 pm – Marge Mayer 

Sunday, October 16 – 10:00 pm – Susie Muetzel 

 

 



  
        Twenty-Fifth Sunday In Ordinary Time                                             September 18, 2022  

 

 
September 18, 2022 

 

 

Fall 
 

This week September 22nd is the official beginning of fall. We are already seeing and experiencing many of the 
signs of fall. The days are growing shorter with less and less daylight. The still warm and comfortable days lead  
to cooler nights. Also, the leaves are starting to turn colors. Among my favorite part is the return of apple cider 
season. All these changes happen with no help from us, as they are part of God’s wonderful creation. 
 

The change of seasons should remind us of the Church’s liturgical cycle. In spring we plant the seeds of faith.  
During the summer, we water, weed, and tend to the seedlings of faith that have started to grow. Fall should  
remind us of the abundant harvest of the small seeds of faith planted just a short time ago. Fall seems to anticipate 
the mystery of life as we approach winter and its stillness.  
 

Here is a pray for fall: 
 

O God of Creation, you have blessed us with the changing of the seasons.  
As we embrace these autumn months, 
May the earlier setting of the sun 

remind us to take time to rest.  
May the crunch of the leaves beneath our feet 
remind us of the brevity of this earthly life.  
May the steam of our breath in the cool air 

remind us that it is you who give us your breath of life.  
May the scurrying of the squirrels and the migration of the birds 

remind us that you call us to follow your will.  
We praise you for your goodness forever and ever. Amen. 
 

Take some time over the next few weeks to reconnect with nature, enjoy the bounty of fall, and remember God’s 
great gifts to each of us. 
 

All God’s blessings. 
 

Deacon Paul 

Melissa 
Cherie  

Ani 
Dawn Betle 
Maria Schall 
Jon Reibel  

Mary 
Hunter Borland 

Please Remember All Of Our Homebound Parishioners. 

Mike Sawin  
Andrew Segal 

Kylie Allen-Kulyk  
Tom Connors 

Rachel P. 
Annie 

Katie Mihalak 
Ruth Ann 

Judy 

   

   

~Praying With A Purpose~ 
  

To add a prayer request, please contact  
Cathy Wojtecki 756-5961 or  

Norma Jafko 756-3889    
 
 

Please keep the following people….  



  
Weaver 

Hair ! 
Beauty Salon 

 &  

Barber Shop 
 

Karen Weaver 
 

11 North Main St 

Albion 
   

756-4894 

 

 

Praise and Worship Choir 

 

 

  
                   

Under the direction of Carrie Sawin 
for students from K - 12 

 

Call Carrie Sawin at 756-4658 or e-mail at   

carriesawin@roadrunner.com with questions.  

                  
  St. Lawrence and St. Philip Church 
 
                  Membership Form 
 
    Name      _____________________________________________ 
  
    Address  _____________________________________________ 
 
    Phone     ________________ E-Mail ______________________ 

  Contact: Tammy Maskrey 

 

 

Ladies of the Rosary  

Meetings  

First Thursday of the 

month at 6:30PM 

All Ladies of the parish are welcome! 

JOIN THE  
KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

A CATHOLIC  
FAMILY FRATERNAL  

SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

CALL:    JOHN SHADE                 756-4512 

St. Lawrence 
Faith Formation 

Sundays 11:00am-
12:30pm 

K through 11 
To register contact:  

Susie Muetzel at 

814-464-6196  

Ministries 
 

Serve the Lord and serve the 

Parish  as an: 
 

 Altar Server  

students grade 4 and up 
  

Eucharistic Minister  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Lector  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Greeter  

high school students and up 
 

Please Check One 
   

 New   

 

 Address Change 

  

 Moving out of Parish 

 

 

Cursillo 

“Making a friend, being a friend,  

and  

introducing that friend to Christ.” 

Parish Coordinators:  

Terry and Patti Bowersox 814-756-5859 

 Your CHOIR needs YOUR   

   voice…  
   * to lead the singing of the Assembly 
 
    * to embellish the music of the liturgy 
 
    * to become a future cantor  
 
 Consider becoming a member TODAY! 

 

 

   

 

“Those who sing pray twice!”  

~St. Augustine 
 

 

            Irene Petruska 
              12450 Rt. 98 
 Edinboro, Pa.  16412 
            (814)384-3176 

Springfield Monument Company     
Cemetery Memorial Specialists  

 
Jim & Rosa Youschak                    
Owner / Memorial Designer 

 
PO Box 247                                                          
11885 Main Street                                                  
East Springfield  PA  16411  
  
1-800-729-3516                                                     
Local: 922-3596 
www.springfieldmonument.com     

 

 



  

Bingo -  6:30 pm 
Doors Open at 5:30 pm 
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Parish Center  
 
Holy Hour - 6 pm 
St. Lawrence Church 
 
Flu Shot Clinic - 9 am -11 am 
St. Lawrence Parish Center  
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
Parish Mission  - 6 pm - 9 pm 
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
Parish Mission -  8:30 am - 3:30 pm 
St. Lawrence Church 

 
 
 
 

 

There will be a Flu Clinic on Wednesday, 

September 21st from 9:00 - 11:00  

at the St. Lawrence Parish Center.  

Authorization forms are 

 at the entrances of both churches. 

 
52-200 Club Weekly Winners 

~ September 2022 ~  
   

   Week 1    Sue Brown     Sept 4 
   Week 2    Diane Reiser      Sept 11 
   Week 3    Carl & Judy Pry     Sept 18 
   Week 4    John & Criss Rotko    Sept 25 
  

Congratulations  

to our September Winners! 
   

There are tickets available  

for the 2022-2023 Season. 

If you would like to purchase one, 
please contact Tammy Maskrey  

or any member of The Ladies of the Rosary.  

Don’t let the Flu Bug 

Get You! 

Polka Dancing 

Square Dancing 
Food 

Beer & Wine 

Happenings Around The Church & Community 

Oktoberfest  
 

St. Peter Church, Conneautville, Pa  

 Saturday, Sept. 24th. - Doors open at 5pm  

Live Music From 6pm to 9pm.  

 

 

 
 

$20/person - $35/Couple 

Food & Drinks Included 

Paper Towel Drive! 
 

The Albion Food Pantry is in need of paper tow-
els.  Please help them by donating a roll or two 
to our collection box marked “Paper Towels” 
located in the front vestibule of  
St. Lawrence Church.   ~Thank You! 

~ Monday Night Bingo ~ 

St. Lawrence Center 

Doors will open at 5:30  

Concessions open at 5:30 

Games will begin at 6:30 
 

Jackpot...$1,100  

in 55 balls or less 
  

Come Join The Fun!! 
 

 

   
 
      
                      
 
Monday,  September 19 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday , September 20 
 
 
Wednesday, September 21 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, September 23  
 
 
Saturday, September 24 
 
 

 
Please remember the family  

of Theresa Linz, who was laid to rest 
on Saturday, September17th 

 
“Blessed are those who mourn,  

for they will be comforted.” 
– Matthew 5:4  



  

       St. Lawrence & St. Philip  
       Fall Dinner 

           Sunday October 2nd 
Serving from 11:00 - 2:00 

This Will Be A Dine-In Dinner Again!! 
(Take Outs will still be available.) 

 
We are asking for you to commit to helping at our Annual Fall Dinner.  Over the last couple of 
years we have seen a significant decline in parishioners willing to help with this fundraiser.  This 
year we are bring back our Dine-In option and we will need more help than in the past 2 years. 
 
We ask you to mark your calendars and make yourself available for Sunday October 2nd.  There 
are sign up sheets in the entrances of both churches.  Help is needed in the Kitchen ( cooking, 
serving or washing dishes ) Servers are needed in the dining room ( serving food or beverages ) 
Help is needed to work the Take Out Area.    
   
A reminder to Confirmation Students your help at this event can be used toward your  
Sacramental hours so be sure to sign up .   
 
We are asking for Homemade Pies (No Cakes, Cookies Please), baked goods for the Bake Sale 
and items for the Chinese Auction. 

Please remember to make all checks for  

St. Philip Weekly Offertory, 

 for CSA Payments and for Mass Stipends  

out to “St. Lawrence Church”.          

~Thank you. 

Sacrificial Giving For The Weekend Of  
September 10th & 11th 

 
Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

 $ 3,750.00  
 

              Amount Collected ….  $ 2,812.00 

  
Catholic Services Appeal  2022 

 
Diocesan Assessment/Parish Goal  

$ 29,375 
 

            Number of Families …………... 164  
            Number of Pledges ………...…… 36 

 
        Total Amount Pledged …….…. $ 16,176 
        Total Amount Collected …..…. $ 17,687 

Happenings Around The Church & Community 

Financial  Information 



  

  
 
    

September 18th - Required Family Meeting  

St. Lawrence Parish Center 

Immediately Following Mass 
 

  Sunday, October 25 - Class 

Baskets for Fall Dinner are Due 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact our Faith Formation Facilitator, 

Susie Muetzel, OFS 

Cell - 814-464-6196 

Adult Faith Formation Opportunity 
 

We will be starting the Fall Session of Adult Faith Formation in Oct. We will be using Bishop Robert Barron’s 

Word on Fire program on David the King. We have previously used the programs on the Sacraments and the Mass 

from the Word on Fire and it was very well received. Each week we watch a short video lecture from Bishop  

Barron and discuss the corresponding material for that week in the program workbook.   

 

Details 
 

Dates:  Oct. 12th – Nov. 16th  (each Wednesday night – 6 weeks) 

Time:  7:00 – 8:30 pm 

Location: Chapel or Parish Center (depending on attendance) 

Material: David the King – Study Guide - $24.95 

https://bookstore.wordonfire.org/collections/study-programs 

 

 

Bishop Robert Barron is a very intelligent, dynamic, engaging, and faith filled speaker. 

 

All adults at St. Lawrence and St. Philip are encouraged to attend. It is a wonderful opportunity to learn more 

about the life of David as told in the Scriptures. 

 

If you have any questions contact Susie Muetzel (Faith Formation) or Deacon Paul McCoy. Sign-up sheet will be 

available at both entrances to the church. 

~ Meeting ~ 
 

St. Philip Altar Rosary Society  

will hold their next meeting on  

Monday,  September 19th at 2pm  

at St. Philip’s Center 

All Are Welcome! 

St. Lawrence & St. Philip  

Parish Mission 
 

Just a reminder to register for the  

“A Life In The Spirit Seminar” 

held at St. Lawrence Church  

on September 23rd and September 24th 

You may register here  
https://bit.ly/LIS-STL  

by Wednesday, September 21st. 
 

Hope to see you there!!! 

Help Needed! 
 

Faith Formation is in need of a  
2nd Grade/First Penance Catechist.  
If you are interested in teaching the  
Faith to our precious children please  
call Susie Muetzel, at 814-464-6196   

Faith Formation & Meetings 

https://bit.ly/LIS-STL


  

Congratulations to Fr. Marc, who celebrated 

his Installation with Mass this past Sunday.   

 

May God’s blessing be upon you and may 

your love for serving Him become ever 

stronger and more joyful through the years. 

 

We thank you for answering the call, and 

welcome you to our parishes Fr. Marc. 

We hold you up faithfully in prayer. 

“And I will give you shepherds  

after my own heart,  

who will feed you with  

knowledge and understanding.” 
 

 Jeremiah 3:15  


